
March 25,  2015 
 
The Portage Township Planning Commission March 25,  2015 meeting was called to order by 
acting chairperson Bernie Carr at 7:02 PM.  Present were Bernie, Ted Soldan, Dave Rulison, 
Dean Latendresse, Melanie Kueber Watkins, John Ligon, and Peggy Anderson.  Guests Bill 
Wanhalla, Pat Coleman and Bruce Petersen were also present (see attached.) 
 
The meeting was turned over to Pat Coleman, so the commission could address comments 
from township board officials John Olilla and Bill Bingham (see attached.)   
 
Pat had met with both and went over their concerns, and we discussed ordinance wording that 
would meet with their approval.  These changes were incorporated in the document as we 
went along with consensus from all members present. 
 
The next meeting will be a joint one between the planning commission and the township board, 
and was scheduled for April 15, 2015 at 7:00 at the township office. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 8:45 pm by Peggy, seconded by Dean, and passed.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Ted Soldan, Secretary 
 



 


